NEWMAN SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL
Gregory Ave Newman WA 6753 T:(08) 9175 8100 F: (08) 9177 8004 W: newmanshs.wa.edu.au

Dear parents & caregivers,

Our school community welcomes all families and students to Newman Senior High School for 2022. At
Newman Senior High School, we want your child to enjoy a positive experience and to achieve the best
education outcomes completing their schooling years with an optimistic outlook and a keen desire to make
a worthwhile contribution to the wider community.

Newman Senior High School is fortunate to have high levels of support from parents and the community
which is an important part of the school’s success. Newman Senior High School has the capacity to provide
innovative and engaging programs for students and is fortunate to benefit from quality partnerships which
enrich and expand opportunities for students. These include:

* Pilbara Education Partnership with BHP

e Polly Farmer Foundation’s Follow the Dream Program
o ACE — Achieve, Challenge, Extend

e Clontarf

e Stars

o UWA’s Aspire program

e The McClements Foundation Challenge

Newman Senior High School aims to provide high quality education to all students supporting all future
career pathways. Vocational Pathways include School Based Traineeships (SBT's), certificate courses
and the use of the Trade Training Centre (TTC). University pathway choices are enhanced by access to
School of Isolated and Distance Education (SIDE) courses, and students can be involved in selective
Gifted and Talented academic programs through online delivery.

Please find enclosed information in relation to Application for Enrolment (Part A) and Additional Programs.
It is appreciated that completed forms are returned to your Primary School Administration by Friday 10t
September 2021. An enrolment application pack with be sent following your child’s intent to enrol.

We look forward to you and your child being a part of the Newman Senior High School community.

Kind regards,

Carolyn Cook

Principal




